
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
18th July 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
GCSE Results Day - Thursday 22nd August 2024 
 
All of the exams are now over, and we are looking ahead to your results day.  Results can be collected from the 
main hall between 08:00am and 10:00am on Thursday 22nd August 2024 and there will be QEGS staff here in 
school to advise and support with joining QEGS Sixth Form and/or support with other destinations and 
apprenticeships.  
 
If you are unable to collect your results in person, students will be able to access their results via Go4Schools on 
the morning of results day.  Students can also nominate someone to collect their results, please ensure the 
nominated person arrives with ID and a permission note from the student to collect the results.  
 
If you are a student who will be new to QEGS please ensure you bring your results information to the main hall 
between 08:00 – 10:00am on Thursday 22nd August 2024 or email your results to 
sixthform@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk. 
 
Sixth Form ties and lapel pins will be available to buy using either ParentPay from Thursday 18th July 2024 or via 
cash on Thursday 22nd August 2024, at a cost of; Sixth Form ties - £7.00 lapel pins - £3.00.  If you are unable to 
purchase in advance, they will also be available to buy on the first day of term.  
 
If you have any questions in the run up to results day, please email enquiries@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk.  
 
Exam certificates can be collected in person from the main school reception from January 2025.  
 
QEGS Sixth Form Dress Code  
In anticipation of your first day back in September we would like to point out some changes to our uniform policy 
in Sixth Form, please familiarise yourself with the policy attached to this letter and can also be found the website 
https://www.queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk/sixth-form. 
 
If you are purchasing new pieces of uniform for September, please ensure you are choosing items that fit within 
the Sixth Form policy.  There will be samples of the new Sixth Form skirt to view and purchase at a discounted 
rate on results day.  
 
We are really excited to see you on results day and look forward to welcoming you into Sixth Form in September.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
Mrs Allen and Mr Walker  
Assistant Headteacher and Deputy Head of Sixth Form  
 

 

mailto:sixthform@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk
mailto:enquiries@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk
https://www.queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk/sixth-form/


 
 
 

 

 
QEGS Sixth Form Dress Code 

 

• ID Lanyards must be worn at all times. 

• One of the following: 

✓ A plain white shirt with a collar. 

✓ A plain white shirt with a collar and a smart red, black, navy, grey or green fine 
knit V-neck jumper. 

✓  A plain white shirt with a collar and a plain black blazer/suit jacket. 

• A School tie or a QEGS pin badge fastened to lapel (available from school). 

• Plain black tailored trousers (not joggers or leggings) or a plain black tailored skirt 
(must be a non-stretchy material, straight or A-line and reach to just above the knee). 

• Black or neutral-coloured tights or socks. 

• Black or brown shoes (low heel, no trainers or canvas). 

• Any jewellery worn must be discreet. Any ear piercings must be stud or small hoop 
earrings only. A small nose stud - no nose rings. No other facial piercings. 

 
Students undertaking sports/performing arts courses may come to school in sportswear as 
follows: 
 
EITHER 

• QEGS BTEC Sports Kit. 

OR: 

• Black joggers. 

• Plain round necked T-shirt with a plain round neck sweatshirt (no hoodies). 

There should be no slogans on sportswear and any logos must be minimal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


